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Professional Engineers in California Government

The Golden Gate Section has some exciting news and events to share that took place in the past few months.

In December 2022, we held two Member Appreciation and Recruitment events complete with coffee, donuts,
and PECG swag items. These events were an opportunity for us to show our gratitude to our members and
also recruit new members to our organization.

In January 2023, we had a highly informative membership meeting with guest speaker Brad Shelton, PECG
Corporate President Elect. He brought insights and perspectives that helped us better understand the
important work we do and how that applies to our mission at PECG.

Lastly, we also want to thank the PECG Bay Area Section for recently hosting our members at a wonderful
holiday luncheon at the Oakland Scottish Rites Center. It was a great opportunity for us to connect with other
professionals in our field and celebrate the end of the year together.

We plan to get together quarterly for in-person member appreciations this year and look forward to seeing
everyone at future events!

If you would like to get involved to help with planning our membership events, contact one of the officers
listed on our Section webpage.
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